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Hi Everyone,

Thank you to all the parents for your support of our Sockable Sock
Fundraiser and Crazy Sock Day. We are very grateful for your patience in ordering
and receiving the socks. The sock orders raised $619 for our school and Crazy Sock
day raised $331 for Kanyana Wildlife which went towards food and medicine for their
animals. 

Thank you to all the parents who helped with sorting and distributing all the Pizza's
and drinks for Pizza Day. It was all hands on deck and we really appreciated your
quick responses and assistance. Pizza Day raised $598 for our school.  

The next two terms are going to be filled with lots of fun and excitement for our
children and we remind you to look out for information on our noticeboard outside the
staff room, P&C facebook page, flyers sent home and emails for details and
opportunities to volunteer with each event. 

We look forward to sharing the goals we are working towards for our school in our
fundraising section below.

Our next meeting is Monday 5th September at 7pm in the school staff room and we
welcome your attendance.

Ashlee Gibson - President

President's Preamble

 



Coming up...

School Disco - Thursday 11 August
Kindy-Yr 2 (4:30pm-6pm), Yr 3-Yr 6 (6:15pm-8pm)
Junior disco parent volunteers still needed please

Father's Day Stall - Friday 2 September
Flyer with information will arrive home next week
Parent volunteers will be required

Parent Open Night Sausage Sizzle - Wed 31 August
Food and drinks are online orders only this year. Details
being sent Friday 12 Aug. 

Athletics Carnival Bake Stall - Friday 9 September
We will be fundraising with a Subway lunch again this
year and a bake stall. Donations of delicious goods will
be gratefully received on the day! Details to come.

Bogan Bingo - October 2022
Full details to be released shortly. We need donations
of Vegemite jars and Bogan beer cans please!

$$ Fundraising $$

Our next project is a refresh
of the nature play area. We
are seeking anyone who
could please donate pieces
of wood, bamboo and mulch
for soft fall. 
We are also in the process of
obtaining quotes to build a
bike shelter! 

Dates to remember...

The P&C recently funded the purchase of Sets 1, 2 and 3 of the
History of the First Australians and senior reading book set
Teacher Essential Issue for the Library. 



Wrap ups

Next meeting Uniform Shop Open
Monday 5th Sept 7pm at
school in the staff room

Monday 8 August
Monday 22 August

Donation to Kanyaya'sChairperson Helen Riley

Year 2 beauties enjoying

their matching socks from

Sockable

Siblings ready to head to
school on Crazy Sock Day

$5,000!$5 ,000!$5 ,000!
Congratulations to.... us!
In Term 2 the P&C prepared a submission for grant funding towards our end of
year Christmas Concert. We have now been advised that we were successful!
$5,000 will be gratefully received from the City of Kalamunda to assist with
upgrading our sound and lighting equipment.

https://www.facebook.com/fallsroadprimaryschool

